
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: July 2nd, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Members at LifeLabs 

Re: Strike Vote Results 
 

 

 
The strike vote has been counted and the results are in: 

 

97.6% in favour 
 

 
 
Your Bargaining Committee would like to thank you for your solid show of support.  We have additional 
dates scheduled to meet with the employer July 26 – 29.  We will return to the bargaining table with a 
strong mandate on your behalf.  Watch for another update following the meetings. 
 
To help ensure you receive a copy of future bargaining updates, please provide a personal email address 
to the BCGEU at https://my.bcgeu.ca/signup. If you know that a co-worker did not receive a bulletin, 
please share this link with them to correct their information.   

 
In solidarity, 

 01   Mandy DeFields, Bargaining Committee Chairperson    
02    Kristie Carano, Bargaining Committee Member       
03    Maryam Baghalha, Bargaining Committee Member     
04    Rosario Viray, Bargaining Committee Member      
05, 09 & 11  Wendy Cummer, Bargaining Committee Member    
Linsay Buss, Staff Representative - Negotiations     
 
LB/JT 
MoveUp 
cc.  Mahen Ramdharry, Vice President, Health Services, Local 403 Chair  Seyoum Gebeyehu, Local 411 Chair 
 Thom Yachnin, Director Chad McQuarrie, VAO 
 Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations Sean Antrim, NAO  
 Richard Ziemianski, Local 401 Chair Eddie Mishra, LMAO 
 Cina Opel, Local 402 Chair Jody Olsson, FVAO  
 Tim (Ken) Little, First Vice-Chair Local 404 Dwayne Ardell, KAO 
 David Ho, Local 405 Chair Mike Fenton, WKAO 
 Rory Pownall, Acting Local 409 Chair                                                                           
                 Richard Tones, Acting Coordinator, Negotiations 
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